MISSION SANTA FE HOA

POOL GATES
The pool gates must be closed at ALL times.
This is a Maricopa County Rule and for the safety of the community. 
If a child was to get into the pool area and fall in, it would be detrimental.
Do not prop open the gates to the pool or put anything in the latches that would inhibit its ability to close. 
This not only violates the Maricopa County rules, if the latches break this is a cost to the HOA.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If the county finds the gates not closed or latching properly, they will close the pool down and the HOA could be fined.
UMBRELLAS
If you open the umbrella(s) then make sure it is closed before you leave the pool. Monsoon season is here and the wind will damage the umbrella and/or anything it is attached to.
Thank you for your assistance with keeping the HOA safe and responsible.
Questions, contact sherry@kinneymanagement.com. 
